
From: R. Williams [mailto:six.curious.alligators@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 9:26 PM 
Cc: Harold Perrin <HPerrin@jonesboro.org>; Donna Jackson <DJackson@jonesboro.org>; Carol Duncan 
<CDuncan@jonesboro.org> 
Subject: Disability References ‐ 10‐17‐17 City Council Meeting 

 
Hello, City Council! 
 
During my public statement on the 1110 Loberg Lane rezoning proposal, I cited some statistics. 
This is the report I pulled my data from. The 2016 American Community Survey data is only 
now being released to the public, which is why I used the 2015 data compiled by Cornell 
University, because they had already crunched the numbers for that year. 
 
Thank you for your attention! You service is appreciated.  
 
2015 Disability Status Report: 
http://www.disabilitystatistics.org/StatusReports/2015-PDF/2015-StatusReport_AR.pdf 
 
Best, 
Renee 
Bunker Hill 
 


